
  Appendix 2 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

COSMOPOLITAN SENIORS CENTER – INTENT TO LEASE FOR LESS THAN FAIR 

MARKET VALUE WITHOUT PUBLIC OFFERING 
 

City Council will be considering a report from the Administration at the Public Hearing Meeting of City 

Council to be held on Monday, January 31, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., Council Chambers, City Hall 

recommending that City Council authorize the lease of the Cosmopolitan Seniors Center located at 

614  11th Street East to the Kinsmen Club of Saskatoon for a period of five years with an option for 

renewal.  Kinsmen Club of Saskatoon would assume management and operation of the facility in 

exchange for use of a portion of the facility as dedicated club space. 

 

The Cities Act and City Council Bylaw 8171 require that City Council give public notice before Council 

considers leasing land for less than fair market value and without a public offering.   

The Public Hearing is broadcast live on Shaw TV - Channel 10, Shaw BlueSky – Channel 105 and 
video-streamed on the City’s website - saskatoon.ca/meetings starting at 6:00 p.m. on the 
scheduled day. 

In response to the City of Saskatoon’s request for citizens to assist with controlling the spread of 
COVID-19, we ask that all submissions for the Public Hearing be submitted in writing prior to 
January 31, 2022 at 10:00 a.m.  Should you wish to email a letter providing comments to City 
Council please visit saskatoon.ca/write-letter-councilcommittees to submit your correspondence. 

For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office: 306-975-3240 

 


